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TO:  Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Ann Campbell, Mayor 
 
DATE: October 23, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Appointment to Student Affairs Commission 
 
 
 
There is an existing vacancy on the Student Affairs Commission that needs to be filled by a 
representative of Campustown Business Owners.  Tim Gleason has agreed to serve on the 
Commission in this capacity. 
 
Therefore, I recommend that the City Council approve the appointment of Tim Gleason to the 
Student Affairs Commission for a two-year term. 
 
 
 
/jlr 
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